
The Texas Department of Agriculture (TDA) has received numerous calls this season regarding the 
possible drift of auxin herbicides.  TDA has requested AgriLife Extension’s assistance in distributing the 
attached label use reminder for ensuring that auxin herbicides stay on target.   
 
The label and use reminder document can also be viewed on TDAs website at: 
 
http://www.texasagriculture.gov/Portals/0/forms/COMM/LabelUse.pdf 
 

 

https://urldefense.proofpoint.com/v2/url?u=http-3A__www.texasagriculture.gov_Portals_0_forms_COMM_LabelUse.pdf&d=DwMFAg&c=r_tSStIHV2ie60z4DgB-pQ&r=KX7VRXyMCSo_4XbS1a3XbiUeIHQzRJ0IP7dUsfKuvBE&m=nK_iXMNRx7_Zvb4XYTtigq4pbhFm8DAxbaBvjbX2nYI&s=tgODDOu9g1IbqVaY0Pq7fqJQv6xJHqPiAWQaA8khu-s&e=

